
 
 

SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No.  260 

Senator Heffernan asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 

Did the Royal Commission into the NSW Police communicate with the AFP any information that 
would be relevant to the AFP and its overseas activities on child sex tourism. 

The answer to the honourable Senator’s question is as follows: 

There is no record of any official referral to the AFP by the NSW Police Royal Commission that 
was relevant to the AFP overseas activities relating to combating child sex tourism. 
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